
NOTICE OF TRESPASS 

You are hereby notified of your unauthorized entry upon or use of private property. 
Irrigation canals and ditches and associated banks, roadways, gates and appurtenant 
structures (irrigation facilities) are private property not open for use by the public 
for any purpose without consent of the affected landowners and irrigation company. 
Request is hereby made to cease any further use of the irrigation facilities. 

Unauthorized entry upon private property is considered trespass. Trespass includes 
attempted use of the irrigation facilities for recreational purposes, storage of trash 
or personal property, dumping of trash or debris into the canals, the construction or 
installation of improvements or plantings, and any attempted use of the irrigation 
facilities as a means of access. You are further notified that the irrigation facilities 
may be hazardous because of fast-flowing cold water, steep canal banks, underwater 
hazards, siphons, spillways, bridges and conduits. Don't risk the safety of yourself or 
others by use of the irrigation facilities. 

The irrigation companies wish to protect and preserve the intended use of the 
irrigation facilities by authorized persons and to protect and preserve the health and 
safety of the general public. Continued violation of this notice of trespass may result 
in legal action . Which can include summons for trespass and or court action. 

This notice of trespass is provided through the cooperation of the following: Mesa County Sherifl's 

Department, City of Grand Junction Police Department, Grand Valley Irrigation Company, Redlands Water 

and Power Company, Grand Valley Water User's Association,  Orchard Mesa Irrigation District, and Mesa 

County Safety Council. 


